

Jill K. Underly, PhD, State Superintendent

Jeff Mahoney Director of Business McFarland School District 5101 Farwell Street McFarland, WI 53558

July 11, 2025

Dear Mr. Mahoney,

The revision to your school district's plan for transportation in areas of unusual hazards, as proposed by your school board and evaluated by your county sheriff, is on file in our office. The plan has been assessed and based on the documentation provided is found to address possible hazards jeopardizing the safety of pupils walking to and from school.

Per this determination, your district is authorized by the state superintendent to implement the service proposed in the plan starting in the 2025-26 school year and to make application for categorical aid in the amount of up to \$15 per pupil for the transportation of pupils in the designated areas. Claim for this aid should be made using the Pupil Transportation Report, form PI-1547.

The hazardous transportation plan shall remain in effect until revised or terminated.

Sincerely,

Ben Kypitzke

Ben Kopitzke School Administration Consultant School Financial Services Team

cc: Jennifer Buros, Director, DPI School Financial Services Team